Dear Parent / Carer.

\*\*Reminder\*\*

Extreme Earth Inspiration Morning – Wednesday 11th January

As part of our creative curriculum, we will be inspiring the children's learning by hosting an Extreme Earth inspiration day. The children will be learning about how the Extreme Earth elements around the world have an impact on their local, national and world wide environment.

The morning ties in with our learning journey 'Extreme Earth'. Pupils will be taking part in two activities during the morning. One Art based and the other Geography/Science based.

This year we are inviting parents/carers into school to share in part of the experience with their child. This is a fantastic opportunity to partake in activities with your child and get a first-hand experience of their lessons in TMA. Please feel free to visit Year 6 between 9:00am to 10:00am, you do not need to stay for the whole hour if this is not possible for you. Please report to reception where you will be led down to your child's classroom by a member of staff.

Year 6 pupils will not need to dress up for this morning and will be required to wear normal school uniform for the activities.

I would like to thank you in advance for all your help as it really does make a difference.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Ruffett

Head of Year 6